
Spring is finally here, which means we are only WEEKS
away from the 2023 St. Mel Alumni Luncheon!

Event reminders, newsletters and annual luncheon/golf outing updates will now
be delivered in this format to the email address on file with your alumni office.

You can ensure that your email address is up-to-date by clicking the “Update
your contact information” button below or by calling Alumni Director Joanna
Wagner at 630.323.3725 to update your information over the phone.

Update your Contact Information

2023 Alumni Luncheon
Friday, June 2, 2023

Maggiano's Little Italy
Streets of Woodfield

1901 Woodfield Road
Schaumburg, IL 60173

Click the map on the right
for directions on how to get there!

11am Registration Opens | 12:30pm Luncheon Program Begins

Price: $60/person or 2 for $110
Please consider bringing your spouse, significant other, children or

grandchildren to the event!

RSVP by completing the clicking on the "Register for the 2023 Alumni

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E162926&id=65
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Maggiano's+Little+Italy/@42.043733,-88.0409242,15z/data=!4m6!3m5!1s0x880faf95c6fe3f09:0xa69fed4753f7ad7d!8m2!3d42.043!4d-88.032899!16s%2Fg%2F1262bc8jk
https://vimeo.com/811042748
http://www.cbmidwest.org/missionimpact22
https://legacy.cbmidwest.org/newsletter-january-2023


Luncheon" button below or by contacting Alumni Director Joanna Wagner
directly at 630.323.3725 or jwagner@cbmidwest.org.

Plenty of parking will be available on-site. A valet parking option is available,
and the event is located on the second floor, which is accessible by elevator

immediately located inside the entrance.

Register for the 2023 Alumni Luncheon

Where else can you sing the St. Mel
Fight Song with 200 of your closest
friends?! Click the video on the right
to hear Br. Armand Alcazar, FSC,

lead the Knights at the 2021 St. Mel
Alumni Banquet.

Click here for more
STM event photos!

 In Memoriam

We remember those St. Mel High School Alumni who have
passed before us. Live, Jesus, in our Hearts! Forever!

Patrick Colombo '40
Bryan O'Connor '42
Robert Malone '49

Aldo DiBenedetto '49
Carmen Fallucco '53

William Coty '54
Robert Gemelli '54
Stanley Labak '55
John Meere '55

Dominic Fabbri '58
Andrew Mosca '58
William Stolfa '60

William Nielsen '62
Frank Glowaty '63

Ronald Holt '63
Michael Smythe '63
Dexter Watson '69

Joseph Mensik

mailto:jwagner@cbmidwest.org
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E162926&id=113
https://cbmidwest.smugmug.com/


This list represents Knights who were reported to the alumni office
June 4, 2022 through March 23, 2023. If you believe a Knight is missing

from this list, please contact Joanna Wagner at 630.323.3725 to have
his name read at this year’s Luncheon.

With the transition over to digital
newsletters, your alumni office still wants to

make sure you are in-the-know! Keep an
eye on your USPS mailboxes next week for
a special "You're Invited" paper invitation to
this year's St. Mel Alumni Luncheon. If you

would prefer to register for this event by
filling out that form versus online, you can
mail your registration and payment to the

address below:
Christian Brothers of the Midwest
Attn. St. Mel Alumni Association

7650 S. County Line Road
Burr Ridge, IL 60527

​All checks payable to Christian
Brothers of the Midwest.

The 18th Annual Christian Brothers
Alumni Golf Outing will be

Monday, September 11, 2023
at Old Orchard Country Club.

Would you like to be a member of
this year’s golf committee?

​We are always looking for new faces
who are interested in helping make
this event a success. Look for more
details on how you can get involved,

as well as registration and
sponsorship opportunities in your

summer 2023 newsletter.

Each year the Christian Brothers of
the Midwest publishes its annual
Mission Impact Report highlighting the
wonderful work being done in our
ministries across the Midwest District
to uphold the values taught by St.
John Baptist de La Salle. 

This year’s report can be found online
here:
www.cbmidwest.org/missionimpact22
 
We hope you’ve been able to witness
the Christian Brothers mission in
action!

Click the image below to read the inaugural "In Our Hearts" newsletter!

http://www.cbmidwest.org/missionimpact22


If you would prefer a paper copy of this newsletter to be mailed to you, or if you
have any questions about what you just read above, please contact Joanna

Wagner at jwagner@cbmidwest.org or 630.323.3725 x220. Go Knights!


